
From: Givens-Russell, Mitzi <Mitzi_Givens-Russell@comcast.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 1:21 PM 
To: Barrera, Tony <Tony.Barrera@ssf.net> 
Subject: Comcast's Notice of Programming Adjustments 

 

March 3, 2020 

 

 

IT Department Mr. Tony Barrera 

City of South San Francisco 

200 Linden Avenue 

PO Box 711 

So. San Francisco, CA. 94080 

 

Re: Cartoon Network Moving to Digital Preferred Package 

 

Dear IT Department Mr. Tony Barrera: 

 

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about 

changes to Xfinity TV services. Accordingly, please note that effective 

May 5, 2020, Cartoon Network will only be available as part of Digital 

Preferred. It will no longer be available as party of Digital Starter TV 

service, the Kids & Family Genre Pack, or the Latino 300 and Latino 

4450 packages. We are notifying impacted customers or these changes 

through a bill message. 

 

On March 24, 2020, WE TV will be added to XIT Entertainment. 

 

On April 21, 2020, WGN America will be added to XIT Entertainment. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at (925) 424-0207 or Mitzi_Givens-

Russell@cable.comcast.com if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mitzi Givens-Russell 

Franchise Operations Manager 

Comcast California 
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